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IRS raises mileage rates effective July 1, 2022  
 
    
Effective July 1, 2022, the business standard mileage rate for use of an automobile (including vans, pickup trucks and panel 
trucks) increases from $0.585 to $0.625, and the rate for medical and relocation mileage increases from $0.180 to $0.220. 
Mileage related to charity is set by law and remains at $0.14 per mile. (Notice 2022-03; Announcement 2022-13.)  

It is important to note that under the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act, taxpayers cannot claim a miscellaneous itemized deduction for 
unreimbursed employee travel expenses. Taxpayers also cannot claim a deduction for moving expenses incurred after 
December 31, 2017, except members of the Armed Forces on active duty moving under orders to a permanent change of 
station. 

Luxury vehicle limit for 2022 unchanged  

The luxury vehicle limit announced for 2022 in Notice 2022‑03 remains unchanged.  Pursuant to the vehicle valuation limit that 
applies to use of the optional fleet-average and vehicle cents-per-mile valuation methods, the maximum fair market value of 
the vehicle (including trucks and vans) first made available to employees in calendar year 2022 increased from $51,100 to 
$56,100. 

 

           Federal mileage rates January 1, 2022 and July 1, 2022  

Type of mileage Effective July 1, 

2022  

Effective January 1, 

2022 

 Business standard $0.625 $0.585 

Charity $0.140 $0.140 

Relocation and 

medical 

$0.220 $0.180 
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https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-drop/n-22-03.pdf
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The information contained herein is general in nature and is not intended, and should not be construed, as legal, accounting or tax 
advice or opinion provided by Ernst & Young LLP to the reader. The reader is also cautioned that this material may not be applicable to, 
or suitable for, the reader's specific circumstances or needs, and may require consideration of non-tax and other tax factors if any 
action is to be contemplated. The reader should contact his or her Ernst and Young LLP or other tax professional prior to taking any 
action based upon this information. Ernst & Young LLP assumes no obligation to inform the reader of any changes in tax laws or other 
factors that could affect the information contained herein. Copyright 2022. Ernst & Young LLP. All rights reserved. No part of this 
document may be reproduced, retransmitted or otherwise redistributed in any form or by any means, electronic or mechanical, 
including by photocopying, facsimile transmission, recording, rekeying, or using any information storage and retrieval system, without 
written permission from Ernst & Young LLP. 
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